
 

We are Progreso Multicultural Foundation, in the process of becoming a 501(c)3 nonprofit.  

 

The Progreso Multicultural Foundation members are: Founder and President (Amy Lopez), 

Chief Director of Operations (Gregoria Cardenas), Chief Director of Logistics (Vicky Wharton), 

Chief Director of Community Relations (Troy Garza),  Secretary (Mandy Garza), Treasurer (Jeff 

Wharton), and Manager of Operations (Gustavo Cardenas).    

 

The mission is dedicated to the forward development of culturally diverse small businesses 

while empowering our culturally diverse youth to succeed.  

 

The Progreso Multicultural Foundation would like to host “Fiesta de Tomball”, to promote the 

diverse Latino cultures throughout Tomball and our surrounding cities by coming together and 

sharing the various food, music, art forms, and history.   

 

We would like to have it at the Depot, September 24th, 2022. A one day event just to get started 

and see how well it does so we may continue to expand throughout the years.   

 

The long vision is an established foundation which will provide a culmination of resources 

throughout the community and its surrounding areas to benefit and enhance the lives of our 

culturally diverse community.   

 

As for the Fiesta de Tomball, attached you will find documents with a map layout of the festival, 

list of food trucks, vendors, and entertainment. In addition, we will be acquiring our event license 

and alcohol event permit.  Furthermore, we are actively seeking interested parties for event 

sponsorship.  

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Founder and President 

Amy Lopez  

Progreso Multicultural Foundation  

My2ds1s@gmail.com 

346-332-7663 


